To
European Commission
Attn. Commissioner Giinther Oettinger

Copy to:

Mr. Massimo Garribba

DG Energy

Directorate D

Nuclear Safety and Fuel Cycle

Budapest, |0 December 2013

Draft International Agreement with the Russian Federation - Communication
pursuant to Article 103 of the Treaty establishing the European Atomic Energy
Community (Euratom Treaty) '

Dear Commissioner Oettinger,

As notified to the Commission at the Brussels Meeting on 26 November 2013, the
government of Hungary intends to enter into an international agreement with the
government of the Russian Federation on the cooperation in peaceful use of nuclear

energy.

The government of Hungary hereby communicates the draft of the international
agreement to the European Commission in accordance with Article 103 of the Eur-
atom Treaty.

The draft is the result of complex and constructive negotiations with the Russian
Federation and having taken into consideration the comments obtained from the
Commission. The contractual parties intend to sign the international agreement
within short time.

We thank you for the open and constructive dialogue.

Sincerely,
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Zar

Janos L
State Secretary
in Charge of the Prime Minister’s Office



